

### WASHINGTON NEWSLETTER

## Happy New Year 2024



Hello Washington Family and Friends, We hope everyone had a nice holiday season and created many memories with family and friends! As we return to school, so does the cold weather and we want all of our students to come to school prepared. Please make sure your child comes to school bundled up for the cold weather. Students will be outside on the playground if the "feel" temperature is above 20 degrees. We encourage heavy coats, hats, gloves, and scarves. If your child would like to play in the snow during recess he/she needs to have boots and snow pants. Please let us know if you have any questions and stay warm this winter season! Hope you all have a wonderful month and please let us know if we can help you and your family in any way! Mr. Spondyl

CALENDAR OF EVENTS
JANUARY
15, 29 - NO SCHOOL
19 - END OF 2ND 9 WEEKS

CONTACT INFORMATION
330 823 7586 (fax 330-823-7465)
y spondyl@marlingtonlocal.org
r caruso@marlingtonlocal.org
t\_johnson@marlingtonlocal.org

Child Not Feeling Well? (Fever, cough, sore throat, headache etc.).

We ask that you keep your child/ren home when they are ill. This eliminates a call home just after they arrive. Please make sure we do have a working number on file in case we do need to get a hold of you during the day. Students can return when they are fever free for 24 hours with out medication.

#### **CLOSINGS AND DELAYS:**

Please check the various news outlets and listen for phone calls from the school district regarding school closings and 2-hour delays. If we are in a 2-hour delay, students are not permitted to be dropped off at the building until 10:25am. There will be no Latchkey services all-day on snow days or 2-hour delay days during the morning session.

#### YEARBOOK:

Early online yearbook sales are taking place right now. You can purchase your child's yearbook for \$16 at ybpay.lifetouch.com using the Yearbook ID Code:2250524 Paper order forms were sent home but if you need one let the office know to send another one home.

#### STUDENT MEDICATION:

If your child needs to take a prescription or non–prescription medication at school, you must have a Board of Education approved Medication Form on file in the office. This also applies to cough drops. Handwritten notes are NOT acceptable, and medication should NOT be sent in with a student. Thank you for your help on hild Not Feeling Well?: (Fever, cough, sore throat, headache etc.). We ask that you keep your child/ren home when they are ill. This eliminates a call home just after they arrive. Please make sure we do have a working number on file in case we do need to get a hold of you during the day. Students can return when they are fever free for 24 hours with out medication.



## January Students of the Month



Mrs. Bowser's Student of the month is Alaina Wright.

Alaina is leading by her hard work. She has grown into such a wonderful student after being homeschooled for the last few years. She is making such great choices and her work has really improved since the beginning of the school year. She is friendly and kind. She cares for her fellow classmates and





Mrs. Miller's Student of the Month is Corine Mehl!

She comes in every day with a positive attitude, a smile on her face, and ready to learn. She is helpful to her classmates and teachers. Corine always shows good character and works hard at everything she does!. Keep up the good work!





Mrs. Wilson's Student of the Month is **Jayce Gentile!**Jayce is a hard-working student who is caring and compassionate towards others. He is always willing to help and is a friend to all of his classmates.







Miss Hall's Student of the Month is Kylee Battershell!

Kylee is kind and thoughtful. She is a good friend and tries to help other people get along with each other. She is conscientious about getting her work done and always doing her best. She's a great example of what it means to be Student of the Month!







"Every Minute, Every Moment, Every Memory" #Moving Marlington Forward"

## January Students of the Month continued

Mr. Bailey's Student of the Month is **Paisley Mixon**. In school, Paisley enjoys history and art. Outside of school, Paisley enjoys playing games like tag. She is a good artist and likes to draw in her spare time.

Way to go Paisley!





The January Student of the Month for Mrs. Craig's room is **Jonathan Moore**. Jonathan is an incredibly hard working student who is always pushing himself to be better and challenges himself to always go above and beyond. He is deeply admired by his peers and is a loyal and kind friend to those around him. Jonathan takes great pride in his work and brings a positive attitude into the classroom each day. Thank

you, Jonathan... you are a Duke worth following!



Alex is a good student who listens well. His behavior is outstanding. Alex tries hard in all subjects and does very well. Alex enjoys social studies in school. Outside of school, he likes to play football and play board games with his family.







# JANUARY DYNAMITE DUKES



Mrs. Holzer's class - Wesley Brixen & Mavis Eshelman
Ms. Rovnak's class - Ellie Scheckler & Nathaniel Lea
Mrs. Gerber's class - Ella Holzer
Ms. Cully's class - Eli Moore
Ms. Spalding's class - AJ Strawder
Mrs. Woods class - Rosaly Griener

3rd grade won the Donut party for bringing in the most toys for tots!

Thanks to everyone who brought toys in!

"Every Minute, Every Moment, Every Memory" #Moving Marlington Forward